
 
Friday 19 July Race for Life including a cake sale (20p per cake) 

– please bring any cake donations to the school office 
Term ends 

Wednesday 4th September Term 1 begins 
 

Friday 18th October Term 1 ends 
 

Tuesday 29th October Term 2 begins 
 

Thursday 19th December Term 2 ends 
 

   Full school terms dates and other information are detailed on the school website www.bishopking.org.uk  
 

  Reminder:  Please book family trips and holidays, and routine medical appointments outside of school hours. 

 
 

 
                                
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Bishop King Church of England  
Primary School 

 

 

 
 Dream big. Love God. Live well. 

                                             If any adult has concerns about the welfare of  
      any child, they have a responsibility to contact 

 

The Children’s Customer Service Centre: 01522 782111. 

Further advice can be obtained from Mrs Henry: 01522 880094. 

Welfare Concerns 

Newsletter July 2019 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We come to the end of another very busy school year; it seems to have flown by! 
 

It is with sadness that we have to say “au revoir” to our Year Six pupils. I wish them all the very best 
as they move on to the next stage of their education. We are very proud of what they have achieved 
during their time at Bishop King School. I hope they take full advantage of the many opportunities 
that secondary education provides so that they achieve to their full potential. 
 

We are also losing four valued members of our staff: Miss Craven, Mrs Traill, Mrs North and Mrs 
Bellshaw are all moving on to pastures new; we wish them well. They have been superb members 
of our team and will be missed. 
 

The number of volunteers, and governors, in school has grown this year, which has been very much 
appreciated. Many of them have given their time to support pupils with their reading; this is reflected 
in the progress that our children have made. Thank you! 
 

We can’t run smoothly without the support of our parents, and I thank you all for supporting us with 
your child’s learning.  
 

My final thanks go to all the wonderful staff at Bishop King who work relentlessly for the success and 
wellbeing of our children. 
 

I hope you all have an enjoyable summer break. We look forward to seeing you back in school on 
Wednesday 4th September.   
 

Mrs H Wheatley M.A. 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs H Wheatley 
Headteacher 

http://www.bishopking.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Please collect any medicines from the school office. 
Any not collected by the end of term will be disposed of. 

Medicines in School 

 
 

Parents are able to park cars at Lincoln City Football Club at 
the start and end of the school day - please use the LCFC 
car park area near to Playzone. 
We appreciate the support of LCFC in providing this facility. 

Car Parking 

 

Recent Activities 

  
 
Please ensure that pupils return to school in 
September with the correct uniform including 
plain black shoes. 
We have spare items of uniform if required – 
please ask at the school office. 
All uniform should be marked with the child’s 
name, along with other items being brought to 
school, eg PE bag, lunch box and drink bottle. 

School Uniform 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Performance: 
“Pirates of the Curry Bean” 

Year 3 and 4 Aspirations Week 

Year 5 Measuring Activities 

 


